
From: Doug Young
Sent: 11/1/2015 9:30:29 PM
To: Senator Thomas Alexander; SC Rep. Bill Sandifer
Cc: Haley, Nikki
Subject: Risky SC dams go years without inspection - Greenville News 11/01/15

DHEC needs to be out of the water business, with the responsibility and corresponding budget 
given to DNR.  These dams are just accidents waiting to happen, and we had issues with these 
structures during last month's floods.
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864-247-3900


